The Menninger Clinic

Psychiatry and Neurology

TOPEKA, KANSAS

THE SANITARIUM
THE PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITAL
THE SOUTHARD SCHOOL

ROBERT P. KNIGHT, M. D.

November 28, 1938

Dr. F. C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

I was deeply appreciative of your very nice letter of the 16th regarding my talk at the Teachers' Convention. It was mighty nice of you to take the trouble to write and say some flattering things.

The talk was not written out, so I have no copies. I only had a few notes. However, Antrim Crawford, editor of the HOUSEHOLD MAGAZINE, to whom Miss Young spoke about the talk, is after me to write it out so he can publish it. So after a while there may be reprints from this, and I would be glad to send you some.

Cordially yours,

RPK-n

Robert P. Knight, M. D.

Robert P. Krught, M.D.